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Bunmurra Byala 
Here, there, everywhere. Blue Tongue Lizard talk 

Dear Families, 

Welcome to Week 4 of Term 4! 

We are looking forward to the Book Fair arriving later this week. Mrs Clift has included the details in this 

newsletter how the Book Fair will be run in accordance with COVID guidelines.  

Fingers crossed the weather clears up for our Cross Country to go ahead this Friday. Thank you to all the 

parents who have returned the note offering to help out on the day, we appreciate your assistance. 

Well-being week was fun and just what we all needed. Our teachers were most appreciative of the thoughtful 

thank you gift from P&C considering their wellbeing too.  

Basketball is set to commence this Wednesday for K-6.  

Please refer to the calendar in this newsletter as we have added more dates for our end of year events.  

Unless the Department of Education makes amendments to the current COVID guidelines, these events are 

for students only. We appreciate your continued support.  

Swim scheme will be going ahead in Week 7 and Week 8 for students in Year 2 and Year 3. A note will be sent 

home later this week.   

We are currently accepting Kindergarten enrolments for next year. If you have any questions or need 

assistance with this process please make contact via our front office.  An email will be sent home to families of 

new Kindergarten enrolments detailing key information for starting school along with our orientation video.  

Have a Wonderful Week! 

Warm regards, 

Melinda  
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COVID 

The NSW Department of Education and NSW Health have implemented the following procedures that must be followed 

regarding school attendance. 

Students should be at school unless: 

• they have a medical certificate which states that they are unable to return to school due to an ongoing medical con-

dition and the expected timeframe 

• they are currently unwell. 

In accordance with advice from NSW Health, parents and carers are reminded NOT to send children to school if they are 

unwell, even if they have the mildest flu-like symptoms. 

NSW Health have requested that schools encourage anyone who is unwell or has even mild flu-like symptoms, to ar-
range to be tested through their local medical practitioner or one of the COVID-19 clinics. 
Students and staff with flu-like symptoms will need to be tested and provide a copy of a negative COVID-19 test result 
and be symptom free before being permitted to return to school. 
The following is the most recent updated version from the NSW Department of Education with regards to COVID-19.  
Students who do not undertake a COVID-19 test result will not be permitted to return to school for a 10 day period. Ad-
ditionally, they must be symptom free for at least 3 days prior to returning to school. 
Students who have seasonal allergic rhinitis or another condition that presents similarly to flu-like symptoms are still 
required to get tested for COVID-19 and return a negative test result. Where their symptoms continue beyond 10 days, 
students should provide documentation from their GP confirming their symptoms are typical for their condition. If the 
student develops new or changed symptoms, they should get tested for COVID-19. More information can be found on 
the NSW Health website. 
COVID-19 testing for students with complex health or disability may be challenging. In these situations, schools will ask 
the parent/carer to have their child assessed by their medical practitioner. Where a medical practitioner determines 
that a COVID-19 test is not required, documentation must be provided to the school to confirm that the student does 
not have symptoms that warrant a COVID-19 test. The certificate must also indicate that the student is able to return to 
school. 
Schools are not required to conduct widespread temperature screening or mandate the wearing of a mask. All schools 

will be vigilant when implementing infection control, physical distancing and personal hygiene protocols to protect the 

health and safety of students and staff. Schools will promote the need to follow good hygiene practices such as: 

• regularly washing hands 

• avoiding sharing drinks or food 

• coughing or sneezing into your elbow, or a tissue which should be discarded immediately 

• filling water bottles from bubblers rather than using the bubbler directly. 

All students and staff who reside in or have visited Victoria must have a permit to enter NSW and are required to comply 

with health restrictions relevant to their permit which may include the need to complete the 14 day self-isolation period 

commencing the last day they were in Victoria. 

We sincerely appreciate your continued support in this matter assisting to keep everyone safe. 



Term 4 Week 4      Monday  2nd November 2020 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————--—- 

P. 4758 6120   e. hazelbrook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  w. hazelbrook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au    www.facebook.com/HazelbrookPS 

2020 Term Dates 

Term 4 

Last day of term 4— Wednesday 16th December 2020 for the students 

Dates to Remember 

November 

Monday 2nd November: Year 5 interrelate 

Tuesday 3rd November: Year 6 Interrelate 

Thursday 5th Nov: Public speaking finals.  

Thursday 5th —Thursday  12th  Nov: Book Fair 

Friday 6th November: Cross Country Carnival at Gloria Park 

Monday 9th  - Friday 13th Nov: Naidoc Week 

Friday 13th November: Year 5 Mosaic project 

Monday 16th November: Starting Big School 12.00-2.30 & Stage 3 to Sydney zoo 

Wednesday 18th November: Starting Big School 9.30-12.00 

Thursday 19th November: Basketball program 

Monday 23rd  Monday 30th November: Year 2 & 3 Swim Scheme 

Tuesday 24th November: Starting Big School 12.00-2.30 

Friday 27th November:  Starting Big School 9.30-12.00. Year 5 Mosaic project 

Monday 30th November: Zoo Snooze Group A 

December 

Tuesday December 1st: Zoo Snooze Group B & Year 6 Orientation day to Springwood High School 

Tuesday 1st—Friday 4th December: Year 2 & 3 Swim Scheme 

Wednesday 9th December: Year 6 Farewell 

Friday 11th December: Year 6 Graduation & reports sent home 

Monday 14th December: Bunmurra  Day 

Wednesday 16th Dec-: Last day of Term 4 for the students 

January 2021 

Friday January 29th: Students return to School 
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                    P&C       Cross Country Carnival 

The Cross Country carnival is taking place at 

Gloria Park this Friday November 6th.  It looks 

like the weather will be kind to us and the 

carnival will still go ahead but we are still 

needing a number of parent volunteers. If you 

have anytime available on the day, please call 

or email the Office. 

Uniform Shop 

The uniform shop will be closed on 

Tuesday 3/11 and 10/11. Any 

orders sent through will be 

completed the following week. If 

any uniform items are urgent, 

please contact the Office and we 

will do our best to fill your order. 

Thank you for your patience. 

Bonjour! Good Day! 

The French Bee party was amazing, there were delicious treats, hilarious photos and 

an episode or two of Miraculous Ladybug (Tales of Ladybug and at Noir). My 

favourite part was most likely the food, which was served right at the beginning of 

the celebration. My friend Ruby and I shared some delicate lemon crepes, a serving 

of sweet crème brulee, a delicious croissant, and more, much more. After we ate 

some of the tasty treats, we took a few photos in the photo booth-moustache and 

beret props included. Then, after settling back into our seats, Mme Chamberlain put 

on Miraculous Ladybug, some of us sat to watch, others (including Ruby and I) 

played with balloons or finished our snacks. Overall the celebration was fun, with 

the food, photos and French aspects. I am glad Mme Chamberlain had the great 

idea of hosting this party, it was most enjoyed. Merci Mme Chamberlain, I’ll be sure 

to try earn a few more French bees, just to have that experience again! 

A Bientôt! See you soon! 

By Eden P Mac M 

French Bee Celebration 
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     Wellbeing Week 

 

Wellbeing Week was a great success. Students across all grades embraced the meaning of kindness, 

friendship, mindfulness and teamwork by participating in a number of specific activities through out the week.  

Monday the staff told the students about themselves via costume to represent personal interests. Tuesday 

saw students wearing team colours. Wednesday  we wore our crazy socks, Thursday was Green for the 

environment and Friday we ended the week with pyjamas!.  Please enjoy some pictures from our fulfilled 

colourful week 
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Starting Big School 

We are pleased to announce  that our Starting Big School program can be held in term 4.  

The program is yet to be finalised but the following dates have been scheduled: 

Monday 16th November: 12.00-2.30, Wednesday 18th November: 9.30-12.00, Tuesday 24th November: 

12.00-2.30 and Friday 27th November:  9.30-12.00 

An information session for parents is yet to be programmed and we will have this information  to you as 

soon as it is available. 

Year 5 Mosaic Project 

Our Year 5 students have had the opportunity to participate in an ongoing art installation to brighten up the 

school. The project will take place over 3 sessions and involves the creation of a large mosaic of our school 

totem. We look forward to showing you the finished results. Thank you  to our ever wonderful P&C for organ-

ising such a wonderful opportunity for our school. 
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                             Library 

 

 

 

Our Term 4 Book Fair arrives this Thursday the 5th November. This week we will be sending home a Book Fair 
brochure for parents with some of the titles available at the Book Fair. This brochure can be filled out at home 
by viewing the book cases on our school Facebook page showing all available books. This will give you the book 
cover & price, as parents and caregivers, are unable to visit our library. The students will also be given an 
opportunity to fill in a wish list at school that they can take home. This can also be used to fill in the form on 
the brochure or you can use the student wish list. 

All brochures and wish lists need to be returned to the Library by Wednesday 11th November and the books 
will be sent home with students. Students can also purchase books and stationary during library hours with 
cash. 

We will still hold our stage raffles! With every book purchased students go into a  raffle to win a $15 book 
voucher 

Christmas is coming and it’s a great time to purchase a books & support  our local school. 

Thank you again to our wonderful school community 
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